
 
 

Wrocław, 10 December 2024 

 

 

 

 

Announcement 
 

 

On 19 Decemberr 2024 (Thursday) from 09:45 am until 1:00 pm there are no 

lectures/classes for the full-time students (including those of the regular studies in 

English) at the Faculty od Law Administrations and Economics of the University of 

Wroclaw.  

 

 

        Dean 

        dr hab. Jacek Przygodzki, prof. UWr 

 

  

                


